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GERS ST. THOMAS OFFICE TELEPHONE SYSTEM  
UNDERGOES REPAIRS 

 
 

ST. THOMAS, VI – 

 

GERS ADMINISTRATOR, AUSTIN L. NIBBS, HAS ADVISED THAT THE GERS ST. THOMAS OFFICE 

TELEPHONE SYSTEM IS UNDERGOING EFFORTS TO REPAIR A CRITICAL HARDWARE COMPONENT.  

WE DO NOT HAVE A DEFINITE DATE WHEN THE ENTIRE SYSTEM (INCLUDING VOICEMAIL) WILL BE 

RESTORED; HOWEVER, WE ARE WORKING CLOSELY WITH THE TELEPHONE COMPANY TO ENSURE 

THAT THE ISSUE IS TAKEN CARE OF AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.   

 
WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY 

CAUSE OUR MEMBERS. 
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